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Lake Erie Commission awards protection grants
The Ohio Lake Erie Commission recently awarded four Lake Erie Protection Fund grants:
» The Ohio State University received $12,379 to assess angler fishing behavior and determine how it is influenced by water quality changes. The data will allow for an estimate of demand for fishing trips and changes in demand because of water quality fluctuations.

» The U.S. Geological Survey received $15,000 to test a new molecular -based method to monitor harmful algal blooms and provide an early warning system for bloom production.

» The City of Sandusky received $12,770 to install 550 feet of a living shoreline demonstration project through soil amendment, erosion control and native grass and sedge establishment. Benefits of a living shoreline include shore stabilization and water quality improvement via filtration of upland runoff.

» Ohio Sea Grant received $14,571 to establish preliminary data on copper accumulation in sediment at marinas and quantify the amount contributed by boat bottom washing. This data will provide a clearer view of the contribution of vessel washwater to copper concentrations in near-shore sediments.

The commission administers Ohio's Lake Erie Protection Fund, supported by Ohioans who purchase Lake Erie license plates displaying the Marblehead Lighthouse or the Toledo Harbor Lighthouse, designed by artist Ben Richmond.

Residents also can donate directly to the Ohio Lake Erie Commission office, 111 E. Shoreline Drive, Sandusky, OH 44870.

For information, visit lakeerie.ohio.gov.

